
Dear  ________, 

 

I would like to bring this up now since we are approaching [EVENT]. That is the suggestion that we do 

more for [EVENT] to communicate the need for modest dress. It’s well known that in past [EVENTs] 

there have been a number of standout cases of immodesty, and it doesn’t seem that standards are well-

understood either way.  

 

Firstly, modesty is a godly virtue which both scripture and common sense teach us about. Secondly, it is 

one which is largely ignored in the greater Body of Messiah today. Thus communicating modesty is both 

godly and imminently in need. In an age where so many believers sincerely want to transform society 

into one which respects the family and right human relationships between men and women, it seems a 

recipe for absolute failure to be unable to practice and communicate the virtue of modesty. 

 

Therefore, please consider the proposal that we do more this year at [EVENT] to communicate the need 

for modesty. In my best evaluation, that would include highlighting its godliness, giving some clear 

parameters for what it means, and having extra clothing on hand for those attendees who really want to 

walk around in the most immodest apparel.  

 

I realize that bringing modesty into a community which has come to think it antiquated is asking for 

multiple people to be offended, but we’d all agree that we should try to please God before we try to 

please men. Godly people have changed cultures before in the past. We can change them again.  

 

Thank you very much for considering my proposal about modesty. 

 

Yours in Messiah, 

 

 


